
STATEMENT OF BUDGET IMPACT  
(Policy Number 94-45) 

Budgetary Review of Proposed Resolution & 
Ordinances with Financial Implication. 

 
Date: June 18, 2019      BIS 19 – 213 
 

FILE: TMP-2019-402 
 

Proposed Legislation:  
 

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, 
FLORIDA, RELATING TO THE PROVISION OF FIRE INSPECTION SERVICES IN THE 
CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA; ESTABLISHING THE ESTIMATED ASSESSMENT 
RATES FOR FIRE INSPECTION ASSESSMENTS FOR THE FISCAL YEAR 
BEGINNING OCTOBER 1, 2019; DIRECTING THE PREPARATION OF AN 
ASSESSMENT ROLL; AUTHORIZING A PUBLIC HEARING AND DIRECTING THE 
PROVISION OF NOTICE THEREOF; PROVIDING FOR CONFLICTS; PROVIDING FOR 
SEVERABILITY; AND PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE. 
 
 

Statement of Budget Impact:  
 

1.  No Budget Impact associated with this action; 
 

2.  Sufficient budgetary resources identified/available; 
 

3.  Budgetary resources not identified/unavailable; 
 

4.  Potential Revenue is possible with this action; 
 

5.  Will not increase the cost of Housing; 
 

6.  May increase the cost of Housing;   (CDAB review required) 
 

Explanation:  
 

This Fire Inspection Services Resolution adopts the Annual Rate and approves the 
Assessment of Roll for Fiscal Year 2020. The residential rate for the fire inspection 
assessment remains the same at $28.    
 

The FY 2020 revenues are estimated to be $2,439,000 based on a discounted collection 
rate.  The required Public Hearing will be held September 12, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. 
 

PREPARED BY:  Mac Champion 
   Management/Budget Analyst 
 

APPROVED BY: Laurette Jean 
Budget Division Director 


